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Dear parents and carers 
I hope that all the staff and families who celebrated Eid had a lovely day with friends and fami-
ly. We have two Eid celebrations coming up in school and we would love to invite all our par-
ents and carers. This includes parents and carers who are celebrating Eid and those who are 
not. 
One event will be in EYFS KS1 9am to 10am on 9 May and in 
KS2 8:30am to 9:30am on 10 May.   
You are invited to bring a dish from home, or just come along 
to join in. 
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward 

New Bagel Station starting in KS2 on Monday 24th April 
Children will be able to take a fresh bagel to eat before they go to 
class in the morning. The bagels are nutritionally supplemented and 
will mean that no child needs to go to class hungry. 
If it is popular we will extend to EYFS KS1. 
The Bagel Station will be open until 8.30. 
Don’t bring your child to school late or they will miss out on a bagel! 

Transition to Secondary School Webinar for Parents and Carers of Year 6 children  
Camden are offering a parent and carer webinar around supporting young people in Year 6 as 
they prepare to move from primary to secondary school in September 2023. 
The webinar will be online via Zoom and lasts for 60 minutes, with an optional follow-up slot of 
30 minutes for questions and comments.  
Parents and carers of Year 6 children may choose one of two dates: 
• Thursday 18th May 12:00-13:30 

OR 
• Friday 23rd June 12:00-13:30 
To sign up, please use the following link: 
 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-transition-from-year-6-to-secondary-school-
universal-tickets-602552449597 
  

The Neighbourhood Police visited Nursery and spent playtime with children in Year 1 and Year 
2. The visit and the police helmets were a great success! 

 Please do not take your child out of school in term time without written permission from the 
Headteacher. Please arrange trips abroad in holiday time only. Thank you for your under-
standing and support with this. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-transition-from-year-6-to-secondary-school-universal-tickets-602552449597
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-transition-from-year-6-to-secondary-school-universal-tickets-602552449597


Spring Term Music Concert 
Thank you for coming to our Music Concert. The children sang and played beautifully. They loved perform-
ing to their parents and carers. 

 

French speaking parents and carers 
In KS2 all our children learn French. 
We would love to give the children opportunities to hear more French outside lesson time. Would any par-
ent or carer from France or a French speaking country be able to come into school to talk to the children in 
French about your country? 
Please let Leanne Brooks, KS2 Deputy Head, know if you would like to come in. 

Clay Fish 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Reception the children read the story ‘The Rainbow Fish’. They made their own fish from clay, using scor-
ing techniques to draw on the scales. Well done, Reception! 


